
RDVIC
COVID-19 Update 

We apologize for any
inconvenience, but we are now suspending all

in-person advocacy at this time. However,
our advocates will still be available 24/7 through

our hotline (304-292-5100) to provide support,
hospital advocacy, and assist with emergency
protective orders by phone during this time.

If you have any questions, please call our hotline,
message us on our Facebook page or email us at

rdvic99@earthlink.net.  Please continue to check
our page for additional updates. 

If you need shelter, you can still call our hotline and
we will provide shelter services to the best of our

capabilities. Our shelter is still functioning normally
within the isolation guidelines. BIPPS, WABC,
support groups, and volunteer trainings will be

cancelled until the social isolation has been lifted. 


